
Bike Storage Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Housing Management/Property Manager Name] 

[Corporate Housing Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Housing Management/Property Manager Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request the provision of bike storage for 

residents of [Corporate Housing Name]. As an enthusiastic cyclist, I believe that having 

designated storage would greatly benefit those of us who wish to securely store our bicycles. 

Many residents prefer cycling as a means of transportation for both environmental and health 

reasons. However, the lack of proper storage can lead to concerns regarding theft and damage. A 

secure bike storage area would encourage more residents to use their bikes, contributing to a 

healthier community. 

If possible, I would appreciate any information on the feasibility of creating such a storage space, 

including potential locations and any associated costs. Thank you very much for your attention to 

this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Apartment Number] 

[Your Contact Information] 


